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NEW BUSINESS 
(To be submitted and introduced by Delegates only) 

 
Deadline for Submission of New Business:  Saturday, October 26, 2024 

 
 
Introduced by:  Madison Kelley       Date:  10/25/2024 
 
Organization:  SIUE School of Pharmacy 
 
Subject:  Pharmacists Providing Primary Care Services 
 
Motion:   
 
1. IPhA supports the utilization of pharmacists as primary care providers.  
 
2. IPhA endorses the ability of registered pharmacists to adequately provide services including but not 

limited to point-of-care testing, medication management services, patient education, and referral services.  
 
Background:   
 
At the 2013 APhA House of Delegates, a policy passed supporting the utilization of pharmacists as primary 
care providers to address gaps in primary care.  
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